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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
It has been brought to our notice that fake emails are received by individuals/public under the 

head ‘Recruitment of Assistant in United India Insurance Company Limited’.  

 

It is hereby informed that no such recruitment is now undertaken by the United India Insurance 

Company Limited nor any agency is authorized to do any recruitment of Assistants on behalf of 

the Company. All concerned are hereby informed not to be misled by such mails as they are fake 

and not genuine. The Company is taking appropriate action in this regard. Please be informed 

that the Company would not be responsible for any hardship/inconvenience as may arise to the 

individuals in this regard and anybody acting on these fake mails shall be doing so at their own 

risk.    
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